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SAFETY TIPS 
Spring is a great time to get out 
and walk or jog.  If you are out during dusk or dawn hours, be sure to wear reflective 
clothing.  It is a very serious safety issue as it is very difficult to see you and drivers are 
often distracted.  Also drivers please watch out for walkers and joggers as well as 
children at play. 

 
Please keep your garage doors closed 
and your car doors locked at all times.  
Don’t give thieves the temptation. 

 
Attention Dog Owners… 
Bancroft has a nuisance ordinance that 
prohibits barking dogs in the city.  
With warm weather approaching, 

windows will be open and your dog may be deemed a nuisance if it is allowed to 
continuously bark. 

Insurance Premium Tax Fees 
We are asking for your help to ensure that your 
insurance company is aware that you reside in 
the City of Bancroft, not the City of 
Louisville.  This allows Bancroft to receive the 
tax fee instead of Louisville.  If you are new to 
Bancroft, it is especially important to let your 
insurance company know that you are a Bancroft resident. 
New to Bancroft?  Please let Clerk Tuthill know and she will add you to the 

directory and email list.  We would also like to welcome you in the newsletter. 
 

CITY OF BANCROFT 
COMMISSION 

 
MAYOR 

Jeff Magers 
502-762-4334 

jsmagers@outlook.com  
 

COMMISSIONERS 
Mary Jude Constable 

423-1559 
constablemj@gmail.com 

 
Bryan Berman 

419-8840 
bryKB3@aol.com 

 
Matthew Tungate 

262-8658 
matttungate@hotmail.com 

 
Edwin Evers 

edwinlevers@gmail.com 
937-470-7384 

 
TREASURER 
Arnold Shaikun 

426-6452 
ajsaccountant@hotmail.com 

 
CITY CLERK 

Shannon Tuthill 
240-8491 

       Shannon.tuthill3@gmail.com 
 

POLICE CHIEF 
Anthony Yeager 

bancroftkypd@msn.com 
 

ATTORNEY 
Schiller, Osbourn, Barnes 

 & Maloney 
 

WEBSITE 
www.cityofbancroft.org   

 
JOIN US ON FACEBOOK! 

 

 
   NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM March 10 

Jefferson Manor 

All residents are welcome. 

City of Bancroft 
P.O. Box 22401 

Louisville, KY 40252 

RUMPKE 
Recycling collection days for March 
and April are: Mondays 3/7, 3/21, 
4/4 and 4/18. 
Yard debris will be picked up 
on Monday 3/14 and resume 
weekly pickup in April. 

NEW WEBSITE 

The City of Bancroft has a new website.  

Please view at www.cityofbancroft.org.  The 

website has been established to allow easy 

access to our City Ordinances, meeting 

minutes and more.  Check it out!   

House Watch Forms  Spring Break is just 

around the corner!  If you plan to be away, 

be sure to turn in a House Watch form to 

Clerk Tuthill so your home will be regularly 

checked by Chief Yeager while you’re away. 
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